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Aloft Hobbies Club Discount
We are delighted to welcome Aloft Hobbies as our newest sponsor and we thank them for
their support. Members can log into the members menu for additional details. You’ll be 
glad you did! Thanks goes out to Bert who reached out to Aloft Hobbies and made this 
possible.  https://alofthobbies.com/ 

Swap Meet News
The OWLS Swap meet was this past Saturday. In spite of cloudy weather and a brief 
downpour, it was well attended.

https://alofthobbies.com/






Founding Member Son’s visit
Kenneth Goodwin was the OWLS founding father. His son Larry stopped by the club on November 6th for a 
surprise visit. He was surprised indeed to learn our meeting was cancelled due to bad weather. So he went 
fishing locally instead. He says hi to everyone and he's delighted the OWLS club is doing well and going strong.

Rockin’ the Rockstar
Charles bought a Multiplex
Rockstar kit from Bert and made
a number of improvements. The
Rockstar is a very acrobatic
biplane that is no longer in
production. Charles changed the
firewall completely, then cut the
cockpit out for easy access to the
middle of the plane to place his
receiver. The normal way to get
to that spot is by removing the
wings. He also changed the
landing gear and finished it up
with a new red paint job.


